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Update from 
 

Chippenham Shadow Community Operations Board 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

30th April 2012 

 

 

Overview 
 

 

The Chippenham Shadow Community Operations Board (Shadow COB) has completed an 
extensive exercise of creating a baseline report on the Chippenham area in order to collate 
essential information that will support the campus project.  The document details information 
such as the demographics of the Chippenham Community Area, locations of Wiltshire Council 
owned properties and tenure of leasehold properties; it also lists Voluntary service providers, 
together with clubs and societies active in the community.   
 
The document will be used to gain information from service providers on the potential uses of 
the campus and will inform future questionnaires  The shadow COB are also developing  the 
first consultation questionnaire that will be used to gain public opinion on the Chippenham 
campus proposal. 
 
Currently there are two deputy vacancies in the areas of Wider Community and Education and 
Young People.  As the Shadow COB has an addition member to represent the wider 
community we have asked for both Shadow COB members to nominate a deputy for the area 
board to decide a suitable deputy. 
 
The nominees to represent the wider community: 
 
John Clark – nominated by Julia Stacey 
Andy Inkpen – nominated by Graham Stow 
 
The nominee to represent Education and Young People: 
 
Sarah Flack, Head Teacher of Charter School –nominated by Lynn Evans 

 

 

 
Key Headlines 
 

 
• Service provider’s questionnaire complete - distribution commenced 3rd April 2012 

 

• Creation of public consultation document to gain wider public’s views on the campus 
 

• Formulation and updating of baseline report 
 

• Formulating links with Chippenham Vision to ensure co-ordinated approach and 
preventing duplication of work. 
 

 


